
 

         To All Parents/Carers of pupils at Lionel Walden Primary School 

            You are invited to our E-safety/Internet Information Evening      

                  Date: Thursday 7th February Time: 6.30 – 8.00pm  Venue: School Hall 

Please be aware that this meeting is not suitable for children – a crèche will be provided – please book a place, if needed 

We are pleased to inform you that Craig Thompson, Schools’ Technology Adviser, from the ICT Service is visiting us again to 

provide valuable information about keeping our children safe whilst using devices and the internet, both at home and at school.   

Mrs McBeath, Computing Subject Lead at Lionel Walden, will share information about our Computing Curriculum and e-safety. 

 Which apps are safe for my child to use? 

 Can I restrict what they can access? 

 Which apps will assist my child’s learning in school? 

 How can I set parental controls? 

 What are the problems associated with children playing age-restricted games like ‘Fortnite’? 

 What does my child learn in school about e-safety? 

 How easy is it for my child to chat with strangers online? 

 What does the school do to keep my child safe on the internet during lessons? 

 My child is under pressure from friends to join social media sites – are they safe? 

Come along and find out the answers!    

Please confirm your attendance via the School Office (email office@lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk or telephone 01354-740405) by  

Friday 1st February to assist us with planning: 
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